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Enter the Senior National Championships 2012/13 here!

The 2012/13 Senior National Championships are now only a month away and if you haven’t entered already then
you will need to do so soon if you want to be part of it. The date has been extended until Tuesday 5th February
2013, but that only gives you four days to get your entry in. Download the entry form below and return it by 5th
February to be added to the draw.

2012/13 Senior National Championships Entry Form
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